


Thank you again for your request. For more information about Kāinga Ora and its 
procurement practices, please feel free to visit our website at https://kaingaora.govt.nz/ 
working-with-us/procurement-supplying-goods-and-services-to-us/.  
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 
 
 




